
Hardware SIG

The Hardware SIG is dedicated to helping all members, from beginners to experienced users, with all
aspects of computer hardware. This includes regular reviews and discussions on new computer
components, price comparisons, performance, as well as advice with how to build a new computer and
repairs to existing ones.

Next Meeting Details Here

 

The Hardware SIG has been closed on 1St July 2022. However will remain available for 3 months to allow
users to download past presentation materal .
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